
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

• Advanced Placement examinations will be administered starting Monday,  

May 2nd to Friday, May 13th, 2022. 
 

• The room and time schedule of the AP Exams will be distributed to teachers of 

Advanced Placement courses prior to May 2nd. 
 

• On any day that you have an Advanced Placement test, you are expected to attend 

your other classes, unless your parents contact the attendance office to excuse you. 
 

• ALL students enrolled in an AP course are required to take the AP exam. 
 

• Please be aware that students enrolled in “Micro & Macro AP” and “Physics AP C” 

are required to take two (2) exams per course. 

 

• All AP students should have already joined their AP class section on 
https://myap.collegeboard.org/login for all their AP classes.  If you have not already done so, log on to your College Board 

account and follow the directions here: https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/pdf/joining-your-ap-class-section-students.pdf  

 

• This year the AP exam fee is $96 per exam and is due by Friday, 

January 28th, 2022. 

 

•                              ONLINE  PAYMENT  PROCEDURE!!!!   Payment for the 

Advanced Placement exams will be collected on-line through the Campus Parent 

Portal. Your parents will be able to pay for the AP exams by using Visa, MasterCard, 

Discover or echeck (checking or savings account).  
 

 

• For information see https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/ 

 
  

• For AP Exam policies and guidelines see https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/exam-policies-

guidelines 
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